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15 October 2001

Sam Rizk, MD
Manhattan Eye, Ear and Throat Hospital

Department of Facial Plastic Surgery
1317 3rd Ave, 8th Floor

New York, NY 10021

Dear Dr. Rizk,

Your paper, Lower Eyelid Blepharoplasty: An Algorithm for the Analysis
of Indications and Treatment, was well received at the Northeastern
Society meeting in Philadelphia. It is most'werthy of publication in
Annals of Plastic Surgery, should you wish to submit it.

You may have until December 15 to polish your manuscript and get it to
me in its final form. We plan to publish all the NESPS papers in a
dedicated issue in the Spring of 2002. Of course, your work must not have
been submitted to another journal if it is to be placed with the Annals.

We already have a good start toward filling this meeting's issue, and [ hop:
you will give full consideration to putting in the additional time to ready
your manuscript for publication. Special instructions and a copy of
Guidelines to Authors are enclosed.

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future, and congratulations
on a successful presentation in Philadelphia. My best personal wishes.

Sincerely,

William D. Morain, MD
Editor-in-Chief
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